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Tuesday, December 19, 2023

Drew Murrell
Controller
San Francisco Department of Public Health
101 Grove St
San Francisco CA 94102

RE: Donations to the San Francisco Department of Public Health for the Fiscal Year of 2023.

Dear Drew,

Please let this letter serve as a record of the donations sent to the San Francisco Department of Public 
Health for fiscal year 2023, totaling $57,264.40. We appreciate the opportunity to help the Department 
of Public Health with its needs. 

This letter also confirms that the donations were outright gifts, with no terms or stipulations attached. 

Sincerely,

Jennifer Harrington
Executive Director
San Francisco Public Health Foundation
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